
 

 

                                                                    Wednesday 15
th

 December  

 

 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all of you for the continued support 

throughout these last few weeks. Covid-19 continues to play a part in our daily lives 

and we have had great support from parents, carers and children through the daily 

changes that keep occurring.  

 

Attendance for this Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tomorrow we will hand out over 45 certificates and prizes to our children that 

have met the 100% target for Autumn Term in our celebration assembly which 

is amazing and well done to the child and the parents/carers. 

Our school target is 96% for all children. We know children get illnesses but 

please remember education is extremely important for your child and this 

should be encouraged to ensure your child is getting the education they 

deserve. 

 

School Admissions 

If you have or know of a child who is due to start school in 

September 2022 ensure that your application is completed 

before January 15th 2022. Please use the attached link, and if 

you require further information please contact school. 

 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions 

Overall attendance  92.9% 

Reception  90% 

Year 1  93% 

Year 2  94% 

Year 3  91% 

Year 4  94% 

Year 5  94% 

Year 6  95% 



After School Clubs : 

These will start back from Tuesday 4th January, please check Class 

Dojo for any updates, if we have to stay in bubbles.  

Clubs will take place from 3:30pm-4:30pm. 

 

Pupil Voice:  

A Christmas message from our Head boy and Head girl:  

 

 

 

Christmas Performances  

Our Christmas performances will be available to watch on Friday 17
th

 December.  

Please see Class Dojo and Facebook where our video link will be attached.  

 

Our Christmas Fun  

We have had a lovely time celebrating Christmas in school this December. Take a 

look at some of our photos.  

Day Club Years Cost 

Tuesday Multi Skills 1 & 2 £2 per session 

Wednesday Library 3, 4, 5, 6 + parents Free 

Wednesday Dodgeball 3, 4, 5, 6 £2 per session 

Thursday Invasion Games 1 & 2 £2 per session 

Friday Jag Tag 3, 4, 5, 6 £2 per session 



St Luke’s Church Christmas Events  

Please see the link below to find Christmas events at St Luke’s 

Church. 

https://www.achurchnearyou.com/church/11442/service-and-

events/events-regular/ 

There is also a job vacancy for an Admin Assistant and Bookkeeper 

through St Luke’s Church.  

Please use this link for more information – http://bit.ly/3DzxXye 

 

 

 

 

Our Worship Theme for next Half Term is: 

                 TRUTHFULNESS 

 

We will see you when we return to school on Tuesday 4
th

 January with Breakfast Club 

starting at 7:50am. 

We hope you all have a lovely break over the Christmas holidays and stay safe. 

Remember we finish at 2:00pm on Friday 17
th

 December. 

Please make sure children return to school in January wearing the correct uniform. 

Our ‘New to You’ shop will also be returning on every Thursday until 4:00pm. 
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